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From: Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 9:05 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Barbara Byrne; Keifer, Christopher; Maria Rea;


Naseem Alston; Howard Brown


Subject: Re: For review: ROC LTO Section 2.4 Environmental Baseline


Hi,


I offer comments on Garwin's version of the environmental baseline. I had not reviewed the status and baseline


sections for CWF opinion so seeing this for first time. I will likely not review the status section for ROConLTO


- please apply my relevant comments on the baseline section to the status section.


I would like to see the revised draft specifically for the discussions of recovery for CV salmonid species.


Thanks,


Rosalie


On Tue, Mar 26, 2019 at 10:20 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


See attached for my track changes. I've included some updates to the 2009 RPA actions, as discussed with


Naseem.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Tue, Mar 19, 2019 at 2:12 PM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


All --
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Brian has completed the ROC LTO Section 2.4 Environmental Baseline for Review. As acting for Garwin, I


am sending it for your review.


Please send back any track changes by COB next Thursday, March 28.


Maria, Rosalie, and Chris: When you send back any track changes, please indicate whether you're clearing


the document with the revisions, or whether you need to see it again.


I recommend that you "Save As" with your initials appended to the filename. You may also access and


"Save As" on the server here:


CVP ROCON\Draft BiOp\2_ESA\2.4 Environmental Baseline\Environmental Baseline v3 SRB.docx


There are no track changes on this version, but there are two placeholders. Comment boxes generally pertain


to references and do not require your attention.


Thanks,


Cathy


--
Rosalie B. del Rosario, Ph.D.


Regional Endangered Species Act Advisor

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: (562) 980-4085

Rosalie.delRosario@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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